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HUDSON HEADLINER
May 10th, 2021
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS: May 13% Awards Assembly at 8:30 a.m. — Guests Welcome — Masks Required
Board Meeting at 7:30 p.m.
May 14t Graduation at 7:00 p.m. — Guests Welcome
May 17t Kindergarten Screening — Appt. Needed
Aug, 24 Back to School Night
Aug. 26 First Day of School
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THE BRIGHT SPOT: You don’t want to look back and wish you could have done better.
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BELLS AND WHISTLES to a GREAT Field Day! The students cheered each other on and were good sports,

the staff helped out tremendously and NO rain! -Mrs. Warmbrodt
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Preschool: The final week is here! This year has flown by. I am so glad we were able to be in seat all year! Thanks for sharing
your child with me. It has been fun to watch them grow and learn. I hope you all have a safe and fun summer. See you in August!

- Miss Stacie
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Kind: I can’t believe it’s the last week of school! 1 want to thank all of the parents for all the work you’ve done outside the
classroom! It has made such a difference. I will be putting together summer packets for students to work on over break. I will send
these home later in the week. Students will be working on addition and subtraction fluency, plus writing a short biography about

themselves this week. We will also be completing some fun end of year crafts. This year has flown by! - Miss Rachel
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154274 T can't believe it is the last week of school. We will still be working on some language arts skills this week and doing

some more math facts. We will also be finishing our read aloud book in class. Be sure to ask your child about "Help! I'm Trapped in
Obedience School." Please be sure you are practicing math facts over the summer so students don't regress. I'm super excited

that second grade has finished this year knowing their multiplication facts (x0, 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 10, and 100). First grade needs to
continue working on addition and subtraction facts. Both grades should have flash cards to practice. I strongly encourage reading
daily with your child this summer. This can be anything from a book to a menu at a restaurant or road signs as you travel. The more
each student reads the better their reading skills will become. This has been a great year and I will miss each child over the summer.

Have a great summer and I hope to see you next year. - Mrs. Hird
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3rd/4th; This has been a great year with a great bunch of kids! We only have three and a half days left until summer break!! This
week our class will be doing some fun activities with Lewis and Clark and the State of Missouri. We will continue to work on our

division facts, grammar and elapsed time. Qur Awards Assembly will be on Thursday and [ hope to see you there. - Mrs. Cooper
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5%/6™: It has been an awesome year! Parents, thank you so much for sharing your kids with me. 5th graders will have a Social
Studies test on Tuesday and 6th graders will be finishing up a unit on Ancient Rome. Both grades will complete the physical fitness
test this week and we will also be doing some fun end of year activities.

7/8 Comm. Arts: Students will be watching "The Count of Monte Cristo" and will compare it to the short story we read last week.
Have a great summer! - Mrs. Foster
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7/8: The last week of school is upon us. These words come with mixed emotions. Both early and often, we collectively wondered if
we would be able to finish the year with the pandemic. I'm so pleased on so many levels that we were able to finish this year, with
the main reason being that we were able to finish what we started. I, personally, feel grateful to not have been deprived of my time of
working with the students. While "any school year you can finish" has actually become a thing now, [ was blessed with a good year
with good kids. It was a pleasure to work with the kids and their families. I hope I get to see more parents in the future, of course.
That was an unfortunate aspect of the year. To all of the Hudson staff, thank you for all you do to be kind and helpful and make this

school a great place to work and learn. 7/8 Social Studies test on Tuesday - Mr. Ewing
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8™ GRADERS: Please bring in 3 - 5 framed pictures per student to display at graduation.
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MUSIC: We have learned a lot this year about notes, rhythm, genres, instruments and musicals. We were able to sing some too! I
appreciate the students being flexible with what we learned due to Covid. It was a different year but I am so thankful we were able to
be here all year! Have a fantastic summer! -~ Miss Stacie
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CHARACTER ED: 8th Graders, I am super proud of your journey at Hudson. You are a great group of kids with great character.
I know that, if you show your true character, you will go far in life! Congratulations!! - Miss Stacie
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REMEMBER: Students may log on at www.ixl.com over the summer to practice skills online. Students should know
their passwords, but if you have any questions, please call the school at (660) 476-5467.
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REMINDER: TURN IN FOOD FAIR RECEIPTS BY THURSDAY
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FIELD DAY RESULTS: Softball Throw — (K) Clayton W. — 1%, Macy M. — 2™ & Jack S. — 3™ (1/2) Nolan V. -
1%, Kenzie C. — 2™ & Brayden S. — 3" (3/4) Chaz D.— 1%, Jordan M. — 2" & Emma S. — 3" (5/6) BeauB. - 1%,
Chelby F. — 2™ & Collin C. — 3" (7/8) Chase M — 1*, Kaylee O. — 2" & Ronen H. — 3™ Shoe Fling — (K) Macy M. —
1%, Jack S. — 2™ & Melanie V. — 3" (1/2) Nolan V. — 1%, James W. — 2™ & Kenzie C. — 3" (3/4) Arianna H. — 1%,
Emma S. — 2™ & Andrew T. — 3™ (5/6) Collin C.— 1%, Chelby F. — 24 & Mya G. — 3™ (7/8) Chase M. — 1%, Kaylee O. —
2" & Natalie N. 3% 50-Yard Dash (K) Macy M. — 1%, Jack S. — 2™ & Melanie V. - 3" (1/2) Rowan G. — 1%,
Reid D. —2" & Nolan V. — 3" (3/4) Chaz D. ~ 1%, Emma S. — 2™ & Braelynn — 3™ (5/6) Collin C. — 1%, Beau B. - 2
& Mya G. — 3" (7/8) Olivia D. — 1%, Ronen H. — 2™ & Kaylee O. — 3™ (Photo Finish) Wheel Barrow Race (K)
Melanie V. & Chase F. — 1%, Macy M. & Clayton W. —2™ & Jack S. & Chesni F. — 3™ (1/2) Reid D. & Nolan V. - 1%,
James W. & Kenzie C. — 2™ & Rowan G. & Macy M. — 3™ (3/4) Chaz D. & Braelynn M. — 1%, Arianna H. & Emma S. —
20 & Jordan M. & Andrew T. — 3 (5/6) Camden F. & Emma S. — 1%, Beau B. & Mya G. — 2™ & Collin C. & Kie H. -
3 (7/8) Ronen H. & Kaylee M. — 1%, Olivia D. & Natalie N. — 2™ & Kaylee O. & Chase M. — 3" 3-Legged Race (K)
Chase F. & Melanie V. — 1%, Jack S. & Chesni F. — 2°¢ & Macy M. & Clayton W. — 3" (1/2) Reid D. & Nolan V. — 1%,
Kenzie C. & James W. — 2™ & Macy M. & Rowan G. — 3™ (3/4) Emma S. & Arianna H. — 1%, Braelynn M. & Chaz D. -
27 & Jordan M. & Andrew T. — 3" (5/6) Camden F. & Emma S. — 1%, Beau B. & Mya G. — 2" & Chelby F. & Jack N. —
3 (7/8) Chelby F. & Kinley H. — 1%, Natalie Nitchals & Olivia D. — 2% & Kaylee O. & Chase M. — 3™
Long Distance Run (5th — 8th) Ronen Hilgenberg — 1%, Kaylee O’Farrell — 2™ & Olivia Dowell — 3rd
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JR HIGH TRACK —hoth girls’ and boys’ teams are the WEMO Conference Track CHAMPS!
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The Hudson R-IX Board of Education is soliciting applications for a board member. Applications may be picked

up at the school office. If you would like an application to be mailed to you, please leave a message at (660) 476-5467.
Board candidates must be at least 24-years of age, a citizen of the United States, a resident taxpayer of the
Hudson R-IX School District and must have resided in the state one year next preceding their appointment.
ALL APPLICATIONS SHOULD BE COMPLETED AND RETURNED NO LATER THAN
12:30 P.M. ON THURSDAY, MAY 13TH.
This pesition will remain in effect until the next board election.
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THANK YOU for all of your support through this very different year. I couldn’t be more pleased with how we’ve
all navigated and worked together through a time when we really didn’t know what to expect. I appreciate the
students. They wore their masks like champs! I know our efforts paid off. I am so happy we were able to achieve
our goal of in school, in seat, five days a week. — Mrs. Warmbrodt



